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PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
505 VAN NESS AVENUE 

SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94102-3298 

 

 

 

January 24, 2018 

 

Edward N. Jackson 

Director of Revenue Requirements 

Liberty Utilities (Park Water) Corp. 

PO Box 7002 

Downey, CA 90241 
 

Dear Mr. Jackson, 

 

The Commission has approved Liberty Utilities (Park Water) Corp.’s Advice Letter No. 281-W, filed 

on December 29, 2017 regarding authorization to create and implement the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act 

Memorandum Account (TCJA) to track the impact on the Commission-jurisdictional revenue 

requirement caused by changes from the 2018 Federal Tax Law. 

 

Enclosed are copies of the following revised tariff sheets for the utility’s files: 

 

   

P.U.C. Sheet No.  Title of Sheet 

   

1371-W  Preliminary Statement, page 17 

1372-W  Table of Contents, page 1 

   

   

 

Please contact Jim Boothe at 415-703-1748, if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you, 

 

/s/ROBIN BRYANT 

Robin Bryant 

Water & Sewer Advisory Branch 

Division of Water and Audits 

 

Enclosures 
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